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· The Hoki Swim and Tri Winter Champs changed to time standards for all age groups.  Because our 9 and unders are affected, we will be hosting a mini meet for those swimmers on Saturday, December 15.  Platinum, Gold and Silver swimmers will be timers and cheerleaders for the Bronze and Futures that day.
· The Record Board is in progress with times being finalized.
· We will hold our first annual dual “college style” meet with Lynchburg in early May for 13 and overs at Brooks.
· We will not have individual team photos next year, only the entire team, and perhaps practice group photos.
· Huge congratulations to Noah Hargrove and August Lamb for qualifying for Junior Nationals in Greensboro!  It is the same weekend as the Hoki Swim and Tri, so Coach Mike will be with them and Coaches Alex, Hunter and Leslie will be in Christiansburg.
· Dryland equipment has been purchased and will be set up soon.  Bleachers have been moved to make space for our new area.
· The home relay meet went well.  Some things to change for the next meet are:
· move clerk of course closer to blocks
· move concessions to gym
· line up volunteers a few weeks in advance
· the ref and starter area need to be cordoned off
· the riser is not large enough and needs to be stable
· we need mats to cover electrical cords
· parents will have access to the gym as well as the balcony for January meet
· Budget meetings between CYAC and the Y are going well.
· Link families have been set up between veteran families and new families.
· Hotels are set and can be found online under each meet description.
· Team T-shirts have been ordered and will be distributed before the Hoki meet next week.
· Personalized caps will be arriving soon.
· Freestyle has all of our gear available.  For girls who want strappy suits, they can be ordered from Freestyle.
· Fun winter type items will be available such as hats.
· Parent T-shirts and car magnets will be sold at a parent coffee in the near future.
· Our next meeting is Monday, December 3 at 6pm.


Best,

Kelly

